
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date:  March 30, 2023 
To:   Council Chair Jared Mead 
From:  County Executive Dave Somers 
Re:  Reappointment of Howard Knoepfle to the Civil Service Commission 
 
 
The Snohomish County Civil Service Commission supports the re-appointment of Howard Knoepfle to 
the Commission. 
 
The Snohomish County Civil Service Commission was created by RCW 41.14 to establish and review a 
merit system for County Sheriff’s Office. Howard has served on the Commission since June of 2016 and 
the commission supports his re-appointment for a term ending 12/31/2028. 
 
Mr. Knoepfle has been a valuable member of the commission who is a retired teacher with 30 years of 
experience who taught Technology Education and Math in the Arlington School District.  Mr. Knoepfle 
would like to continue in service to his community where he resides. 
 
Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I hereby urge the Council’s confirmation of Howard Knoepfle to be re-
appointed to the Snohomish County Civil Service Commission. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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